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July 1, 2008

Debra A. Howland

Executive Director and Secretary

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street

Suite 10

Concord, NH 03301

. RE: Petition to Extend Sewer Service in Town of Greenland
Order No.: 24,865
Docket #: DW-08-036

Dear Ms. Howland,

On June 20, 2008, the Public Utilities Commission issued Order No.: 24,865
relative to the City of Portsmouth’s Petition to Extend Sewer Service in the Town of
Greenland. Pursuant to that order, the City of Portsmouth was required to publish the
Order as described therein. Enclosed is my affidavit relative to publication.

If there are any questions or concerns please contact me.

SuZanne M. Woodland
istant City Attorney

SMW/rao
enclosure
cc:  Lori A. Normand, Assistant Secretary
Stephen J. Judge, Esq.
Peter Rice, Engineer, Public Works Department
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